
CALHOUN COUNTY BOARD OF COMMISSIONERS 
BUDGET WORKSHOP FY 1999-2000 

AUGUST 16, 1999 
6:00P.M. 

: 

The Calhoun County Board of Commissioners met this date for the purpose of a 
workshop on proposed budget for FY 1999-2000 with the following members present · 
wit: 

Duane Capps 
S. Donnell Whitfield 
Fred Attaway 
Truman Grant 
Earl Hunt 

Clerk Willie D. Wise and Gall O'Bryan, administrative assistant, was present and 
acting. 

Clerk Wise explained that approximately $202, 000.00 would have to be cut from the 
budget in order to get it to 10 mills. 

The Board and Clerk reviewed the proposed budget by line item. After discussion on 
proposed cuts, the Board asked the Clerk to make the proposed cuts then present the 
Board with a copy of it for further review. · 

.. 

There being no further business, the Board did adjourn at 8:45P.M. 
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